
From: Sharon and Chuck Hoffman
To: Planning Commission
Subject: Fwd: Mayfair crown drive
Date: Friday, August 19, 2022 3:18:19 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Sharon and Chuck Hoffman <hoffmana3@yahoo.com>
Date: August 19, 2022 at 2:00:52 PM EDT
To: planningcommission@purcellvilleva.gov
Subject: Mayfair crown drive

﻿
I was under the impression that creating a thoroughfare via Mayfair Crown Drive
was not a “done deal!” Why then is there a west bound stop sign on Mayfair
Crown Drive at Pencoast? The Roads division must have gotten the memo!!!! We
did not!!!! Sure there was talk at the last meeting about what could be done; not
what IS done !!

Sent from my iPhone
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